
This is what the TNT reported from the interview with Stacy VanHorne of the WS Fair dated August 15, 

2025. 

Washington Alliance for Life’s] display and their programming has changed – and we’ve also kind of tried 

to change the direction of NW Connections to make it more cohesive with NW Outdoors.” She also said 

the Washington Alliance for Life has changed its display in recent years, calling it “graphic.” “They didn’t 

want to adhere to requests of how to update their display, and that’s where we split hairs,” Van Horne 

said Wednesday. “They say, ‘Well, it’s educational,’ but when you’re putting up pictures and graphic 

displays that look like the kind you would see at protests on the street – that’s not what their booth 

used to look like – that’s not educational.” Van Horne said Wednesday that the fair invited the 

organization to participate in the free speech area, but the organization declined. ‘It has nothing to do 

with what we believe in  

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

In response to the letter TNT had of an interview with Stacy Van Horne 

Washington Alliance for Life would like to respond to an interview The News Tribune and a 

spokesperson from the WSF had on August 14th . It was reported that Washington Alliance had a 

graphic display. Washington Alliance for Life response: We support the unborn and are a Human Life-Pro 

family nonprofit organization. We have never displayed any graphic displays in our booths either in 

brochures, banners or with the developing ‘Unborn Life touch baby models’. 

Washington Alliance For Life has participated at the WSF Fair since 2013. Educating with Banners, 

Brochures and The Touch of Life baby models of which is human development at different stages of life, 

these same babies are shown in medical schools and many Biology and health classes across our 

country. Our second objective is help pregnant women who choose to have their baby but have “No 

community”. WAFL Resource Brochures for pregnant women are available in English, Spanish & Russian. 

Non-profit organizations, located in Pierce County are eager to help pregnant women that are seeking 

help. These pro-family organizations are listed in the Washington Alliance For Life Brochure. 

Washington Alliance for Life has never participated in “Street protests”, or have “graphic” signage or 

displays as the spokesperson implied. I believe there has been a miscommunication with Stacy Van 

Horn, as I met with the WSF Board on August 14th and we were kindly welcomed back :) I was asked at 

the Board Meeting for the first time if we would not display the 16 week to 26 week baby models. The 

reason being that this has triggered some women that have had an abortion. I hesitated, making this 

decision as I love it when the kids run up to our booth and say” look mommy!” However, my heart goes 

out to these women that have gone through this. I just spoke to the area coordinator for ‘Healing 

Hearts’, listed in our brochure that offer post abortion counseling for men and women. We will continue 

to work with the WSF and ensure we are on the same page. See you at the Fair: Aug 29th, 30th, 31th 

and Sept lst. 



Teri Conover, President 

Washington Alliance For Life 

http://www.wash4life.com 


